JAPAN'S CHILDREN'S DAY
CELEBRATION

Kodomo no hi

Sunday 5 May 2019
11T am -1 pm

at the Royal Tasmanian Botanical Gardens

(Japanese Garden)

Families and friends are invited to celebrate and inspect the
wonderful contributions from Hobart schools, enjoy performances
and food offerings including traditional Japanese fare.

IMPORTANT: If the weather is especially wet and stormy the event
may be cancelled — please check our website and Facebook on the
morning of the event.

For more information visit hobartcity.com.au/Japanschildrensday
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